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Friday 29th November 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Tuesday 10th December 2019 Key Stage Two will be participating in the annual Christmas Carol service at St Lawrence’s 
Church. The service will begin at 6pm, with children expected to meet at the church hall at 5:30pm. Children’s’ families are 
welcome to the service, and audience participation is encouraged! 
 
We have several jobs for the children during the service. We will have fantastic singers, children performing readings and acting 
out the Christmas story.  Unless you have already been informed your child will need to attend in full school uniform. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the night and to share in this wonderful Christmas celebration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Nevitt, Miss Jones & Mrs Masterson   
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